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I am wholeheartedly in support of this Bill. Seasonal agricultural workers are often 
people of color, and can be taken advantage of without appropriate limitations, 
resources and supports. This bill helps to create equitable and appropriate protections 
to these seasonal workers that many Maine farmers rely upon for the success of their 
businesses. 


